
To Whom It May Concern:

	 I have been acquainted with Adam Green and his family for many years.  In 
the last two years I have been acquainted with Adam in a working environment 
and I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for him.
	 Adam is focused on a successful career in business.  He is a hard worker and 
brings impressive credentials to enter the MBA program.  Adam has an ability to 
work hard, to bring creative ideas into working situations, and brings a special sense 
of humor and willingness to work with others.  He has had a broad experience 
outside the United States that will serve him well as business must now become 
responsive to the world community. 
	 I believe Adam will bring the commitment, intellectual tools, and creativity 
to his work in the MBA program that will insure his success.
	 I have served and President and CEO of ZCMI and Desert Book Company.  I 
am now Director of Humanities Center and Professor of Humanities at the 
University of Utah.  In addition, I am a partner at TechniGraphics, a trade book 
bindery in Salt Lake City.
	 I highly recommend Adam for the MBA program.  If I can furnish any 
further information or support, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Lowell M. Durham, Jr., Director  


